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NEWSLETTER 

Chair: Sarah Dowson, Vice chair: Gemma Howard,  

Secretary: Emily Stevens & Treasurer: Fiona Elliott 

Raising money for the school, to improve things for our children through various fund 

raising events and grant applications. We couldn’t achieve this without the support of 

the parents and families of the children so thank you all for your ongoing support. 

Anyone can join the PTA, please speak to myself or anyone else on the PTA. 

We work with school to see what they have on their wish list for funds to be used on. 

B & N Farm Foods attends the Parish Hall Market.  Last week they held another 

raffle for us and raised £82 which they have donated to the PTA.  Thank you to them 

for choosing to support us.  

Have you had chance to look around the school recently and seen what we have 

achieved.  New playground markings, new footballs & netballs, freindship chair 

which the children love, new picnic benches and benches (and cleaned up the old 

ones). 

New books, headphones, storage for around the school, cushions and bean bag for 

class 1 reading area, calm space equipment for each class, fans for use in the hot 

weather (finally) and more….. 

PTA Events 

Your school lottery – is a weekly online draw. Someone from our school will win 

each week.  There is also a chance to win the top prize of £25,000.  Thank you to 

everyone that has already signed up to ‘yourschoollottery’. Don’t forget, you can still 

join, its runs every week.  

Summer Fair Friday 19th July 3.30pm please come along and support us, there will 

be stalls/games to play, bouncy castle and a visit from the Fire Engine. 

Refreshments will be available. DONATIONS of cake/cookies/donuts (homemade 

or bought we don’t mind, maybe ask the grandparents!!) would be very much 

appreciated.  Please drop into office on the morning of the fair.  Thank you so much 

for your support 

Thank you so much for your ongoing support.  

Date of next PTA monthly meeting, this will also be our AGM:  Wednesday 18th 
September 4pm at school 

Please come along and support us and the work we do to improve the school 
experience for all of our children and a great way to meet other parents at the 

school.  You don’t need to spend hours helping or doing things, running a stall 



at an event, helping serve teas and coffees.  Selling raffle tickets.  Every little 
bit helps.  It is also great fun and the faces of the children when we buy things 

for them is amazing and heart warming. 

All welcome. 


